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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0789/02
by Ursula Schleicher (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Reform of the European Schools

Is the Commission aware of the proposals made by the Board of Governers of the European Schools 
to increase the minimum number of participants required for courses be created, and to increase the 
number of subjects taught in a foreign language?


